
Information on upcoming ‘Back to School’ season for parents 

1/ Yeronga will be closing on Friday 20th of December 2024 at 12pm. 

2/ Yeronga will reopen on Thursday 2nd of January 2024 at 9am. 

3/ Trading Hours in January will be: 

• Monday-Friday 9am-5pm 

• Thursday Nights (until 7pm – 16th, 23rd, 30th of January only) 

• Saturday 9am-2pm 

• Sunday 10-2pm (19th Jan & 2nd Feb only) 

4/ Lines to get into the store can be long during January, so we ask parents to be patient. We will be 

asking all customers to wait until they are asked to enter the store to make sure we are not 

overcrowded and can serve each customer. 

5/ You can also order online – www.yerongauniforms.com 

Of course, if any parents (especially Kindy) can come into the store before Christmas (or early 

January), this will definitely help you miss the line ups and ease congestion during January. 

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year from Tony, Jason & all the Staff at Yeronga. 

Cheers, 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.yerongauniforms.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CArena.Dieu1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca7b00bf2cc924982876108dd1571df84%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638690301003087332%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1np0QcxfS%2F5w5v1zBBMuymUS%2BR6JKA%2BoNBusVPV8Cug%3D&reserved=0

